From: Philip Reese

Sent: 05 April 2017 16:31

To: Nicola Laszlo

Subject: FW: Bourton Neighbourhood Plan [Scanned]

From: Richard Burcen (N

Sent: 05 April 2017 16:15

To: PlanningPolicy NDDC

Cc: Shirley Merrick

Subject: Bourton Neighbourhood Plan [Scanned]

Thank you for notifying this AONB that the Bourton Neighbourhood Plan has been received for examination.
This AONB is not making further comments at this stage.
Regards

Richard Burden BSc DipCons MSc CMCMI(rtd) CMCIPD FLI PPLI
Chartered Landscape Architect

Landscape and Planning Advisor (part-time, Mon-Wed)

Cranborne Chase Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty

Click to get our web site and AONB Management Plan
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